

## NEW LOTHROP AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

March 22<sup>nd</sup>, 2024

Dear Parent or Guardian,

There was a potential concern during 3<sup>rd</sup>/4<sup>th</sup> grade recess on 3/20/24. Corrective action(s) have been taken to ensure the safety of students moving forward.

If you have any further questions, please contact the front office at New Lothrop Elementary School.

Sincerely,

Drew Severn

New Lothrop Elementary School, MS. Ed. New Lothrop Elementary School Principal

asevern@newlothrop.k12.mi.us

Administrative Office	<b>High School Office</b>	Elementary School
Office		-
9285 Easton Road, Box 339 279	9285 Easton Road, Box 339	9387 Genesee St., Box
New Lothrop, MI 48460 48460	New Lothrop, MI 48460	New Lothrop, MI
810.638.5091	810.638.5054	810.638.5026
Fax: 810.638.7277	Fax: 810.638.5057	Fax: 810.638.7289